
 
 
The Big Match! 
Many of us in school are very excited about Sunday night's football game and our first major 
men’s final since 1966 (not forgetting our women’s team who have reached a major final 
twice). Lots of us are looking forward to this and can't wait to watch the match. 
These big national events don't come around very often and we know that lots of our children 
will want to stay up, way past their normal bedtimes, to watch the match, and to enjoy this 
with their families.   
We know that there will be lots of tired, and hopefully, very happy children in school on 
Monday morning for our normal school start times, but we will get through the day together!   
#ComeOn England! 
 

 

 


